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Wishing the Lottie Families a 

Happy Thanksgiving  

filled with special time with 

loved ones. 

            Receiving School Messages 

We encourage our families to be signed up to receive text messages from the School District notifying you of cancellations or 

other issues If you are not already signed up, you can sign up by following the instructions below.  

Send a text message to (67587) with the words "opt in" or "subscribe" as the message. If you are already receiving text 

message from Anchor Bay School District no further action is required. For more information you can visit 

http://schoolmessenger.com/txtmsg/ 

Important Dates 

to Remember 

• December 3rd       

Picture Retakes 

• December 7th            

Gym Jam Fundraiser 

• December 9th             

Santa Shop 

• December 19th    

Cookies and Cocoa with 

Santa 

• December 23-Jan 3 

Winter Break 

 

 

Hello Lottie Families, 

Can you believe we are already going into December?  This year is 

flying by so quickly.  We have a month of fun and of course learning 

coming up. Please make sure to check out the Important Dates and 

the flyers at the end of the Line-Up for upcoming events.   

Please remember to send your child with a coat, hat and gloves daily. 

Also, they need to have long pants or snow pants to be able to go 

outside.  If they are wearing shorts or a dress, please have them wear 

leggings or sweats for outdoor playtime.   

If your child is sick with a fever, please keep them home until they 

have been fever free for 24 hours without medication.  If they see a 

doctor, please make sure to provide a copy of the doctor’s note so we 

can change the excuse to medically excused.   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
  

  

Lottie 

Family 

Game Night 

Lottie families 

and staff and 

students enjoyed 

a night of games 

with Learning 

Gizmos.  A great 

time was had by 

all who came out. 



 

 

 

 

 

  

The Earth 

Rangers 

Visited the school to 

talk all about animals, 

ecosystems, and the 

work being done to 

protect them.  

Download the Earth 

Rangers App and sign 

your child up for their 

FREE membership. 



  

The Lottie Green Team 

Members of the Green Team led by Mrs. Elliott 

created a Christmas tree out of all recycled 

materials for the DDA in New Baltimore.  Trees 

from each of the Anchor Bay Elementaries will be 

on display following Thanksgiving break.  Make 

sure you head down to check out our tree. 



  

Blanket and Towel Donation 

Thank you so much for the GENEROUS 

donations to the animal shelter.  We are 

overwhelmed with your support for our furry 

friends. 



  



 

 

  



 

  



 


